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Wisconsin Health Insurance Guidance

Wisconsin has explicit insurance guidance on transgender-related health care.

Regulations:

Wis. Admin. Code § Ins 6.55 (1976)

Bulletins and Announcements:

Bulletin: Nondiscrimination regarding Coverage for Insureds Who are Transgender or Gender Dysphoric

Issued by: Wisconsin Insurance Commissioner 

Issued on: June 29, 2020 

Summary:

To enforce state anti-discrimination laws, the Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (OCI) will

not accept policy form filings that contain exclusions or limitations on benefits that are based on a

person’s gender identity.

Consumer Complaints:

Any individual who believes they may have faced discrimination on the basis of sex, gender identity, or

a gender dysphoria diagnosis may contact the Office of the Commissioner of Insurance to file a

complaint.
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If you find this helpful, please consider making a donation at https://transgenderlegaldefense.networkforgood.com to

support our work.
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